
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
Approve and authorize the Health Services Director, or his designee, to execute, on behalf
of the County, Contract Amendment Agreement #24-259-63 with Center for Human
Development, a non-profit corporation, effective July 1, 2017, to amend Contract
#24-259-61, to modify the rate sheet for Substance Abuse Primary Prevention Program
services for high-risk youth, with no change in the original payment limit of $675,092 and
no change in the original term of July 1, 2017 through June 30, 2018. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
This amendment is funded 100% by Federal Substance Abuse Prevention and Treatment
Primary Prevention. (Rate increase)  

BACKGROUND: 
On July 18, 2017, the Board of Supervisors approved Contract #24-259-61 with Center for
Human Development, for the provision of substance abuse primary prevention services for
high-risk youth, for the period from July 1, 2017 through June 30, 2018.

Approval of Contract Amendment Agreement #24-259-63 will revise the rate schedule to
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of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    October  24, 2017 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
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To: Board of Supervisors
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Date: October  24, 2017

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Amendment #24-259-63 with Center for Human Development



allow the contractor to bill at the rate agreed to by the parties and continue to provide
substance abuse primary prevention services, through June 30, 2018. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
If this amendment is not approved, the contractor will not be paid at the correct negotiated
rate. 


